
April 2024

Laurence Stevens Drive 
(Geoffrey Roberts Road and 
Hape Drive) will be restricted 
to terminal-bound traffic only.
Emergency vehicles and tenants 
along Laurence Stevens Drive 
and Hape Drive will be permitted 
to travel eastbound to access 
their premises.

Tom Pearce Drive 
(Jimmy Ward Crescent 
and Puhinui Road) will 
be restricted to Puhinui-
bound traffic only.
No through movements 
to Hape Drive are 
permitted (except for 
emergency vehicles).

No right turns and 
through movements 
at the Tom Pearce Drive / 
Puhinui Road intersection.
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Auckland Airport southern 
access weekend changes
May / June 2024 – three weekends, with the 
first weekend starting on Friday 3 May, 9pm

KEY

Outbound terminal 
traffic to Manukau

Terminal-bound 
traffic from Manukau

DOMESTIC TERMINAL

TO INTERNATIONAL
TERMINAL


